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Central Oklahoma Chapter
National Federation of the Blind
4515 NW 25th PL
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73127

January 3, 2017




Greetings,

The Central Oklahoma Chapter of the National Federation of the Blind invites all legally blind Oklahoma students to apply for our annual Elmer Wright Memorial Scholarship. Applicants must reside in Oklahoma, be legally blind and be enrolled or planning to enroll in a college or university program during the 2017-2018 academic year. The enclosed application should be completed in full, with all supporting documentation attached, and must be submitted no later than Friday, March 17, 2017. The winner will be notified by March 24, 2017 and must be available to attend the 2017 National Federation of the Blind Oklahoma State Convention, April 7 – 9, 2017 at the Holiday Inn Airport in Oklahoma City. The scholarship recipient will receive  $1,000 plus convention registration and hotel accomodations for the state convention. If you have any questions, please contact me at (918) 955-6761 or email me at rexschuttler@gmail.com.


Sincerely,

Rex Schuttler
[bookmark: _GoBack]President
Central Oklahoma Chapter
National Federation of the Blind
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Live the life you want.




